
 [Service Date June 3, 2015] 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov 

 

June 3, 2015 

 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND 

TO COMPLIANCE FILING 

 
(Responses due by Wednesday, June 10, 2015) 

(Replies due by Wednesday, June 17, 2015) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation dba 

Avista Utilities, Dockets UE-140188 and UG-140189 (Consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On June 1, 2015, Avista Corporation, d/b/a Avista Utilities (Avista) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a compliance filing in 

Dockets UE-140188 and UG-140189, consisting of a proposed Service Quality Measures 

(SQM) Program and accompanying tariffs, WN U-28, Electric Service, and WN U-29, Gas 

Service. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That parties who wish to respond to Avista’s 

compliance filing must do so by 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, June 10, 2015. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES FURTHER NOTICE That Avista may reply to any 

responses by 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, June 17, 2015. 

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 


